
TRAPPI protein complex

TRAPPIII protein complex

periplasmic space

TRAPP complex

TRAPPII protein complex

integral component of Golgi
membrane

intrinsic component of Golgi
membrane

phagophore assembly site
membrane

small ribosomal subunit

chromosome, telomeric region

0 5 10 15 20 25

Gene counts

G
O

 te
rm

A

ribonuclease H2 complex

signal recognition particle
receptor complex

signal recognition particle,
endoplasmic reticulum

targeting

microbody lumen

peroxisomal matrix

core mediator complex

mediator complex

mitochondrial small ribosomal
subunit

peptidase complex

transcription regulator
complex

0.0 2.5 5.0 7.5 10.0 12.5

Gene counts

G
O

 te
rm

0.01

0.02

0.03

0.04

condition.pvalue

B

chromatin silencing at
telomere

retrograde transport, endosome
to Golgi

endoplasmic reticulum to Golgi
vesicle−mediated transport

chromatin silencing

negative regulation of gene
expression, epigenetic

heterochromatin assembly

heterochromatin organization

regulation of gene expression,
epigenetic

Golgi vesicle transport

nucleobase−containing compound
transport

0 10 20 30 40

Gene counts

G
O

 te
rm

C

chromosome separation

transcription preinitiation
complex assembly

positive regulation of
hydrolase activity

transcription initiation from
RNA polymerase II promoter

mitochondrial translation

mitochondrial gene expression

autophagy

process utilizing autophagic
mechanism

peptide biosynthetic process

translation

0 10 20 30

Gene counts

G
O

 te
rm

0.01

0.02

0.03

0.04

condition.pvalue

D

phosphatidylinositol
bisphosphate binding

translation initiation factor
binding

guanyl−nucleotide exchange
factor activity

phosphatidylinositol−3−
phosphate binding

enzyme inhibitor activity

ribonucleoprotein complex
binding

amide binding

single−stranded DNA binding

mRNA binding

enzyme binding

0 10 20 30 40 50

Gene counts

G
O

 te
rm

E

FAD binding

nucleobase−containing compound
kinase activity

phosphotransferase activity,
phosphate group as acceptor

serine hydrolase activity

serine−type endopeptidase
activity

serine−type peptidase activity

guanyl−nucleotide exchange
factor activity

lipid binding

structural constituent of
ribosome

RNA binding

0 10 20 30

Gene counts

G
O

 te
rm

0.01

0.02

0.03

0.04

condition.pvalue

F

Electronic Supplementary Material (ESI) for Lab on a Chip.
This journal is © The Royal Society of Chemistry 2023


